
I am Urging Due Pass on SB2123. It is my opinion that books that encourage 
experimenting with casual sex and pornography is not at all appropriate to be in libraries 
where our youth has access to them. It is our right and duty as citizens to protect our 
youth. As a parent of young children, I would feel uncomfortable with them potentially 
getting exposed to this and without adults being aware of this potential exposure. Porn 
has no place in a library. If parents want to expose their children to these books, then 
they can buy the books and have it at privacy of their own homes. Books related to sex 
and pornography has no place in a public setting for all ages to have access to. Thank 
you for your time. 
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